
 

 
 

City of Phoenix 
OFFICE OF THE CITY ENGINEER 

DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
200 W. Washington Street, 5th Floor 

Phoenix, Arizona 85003-1611 
 
 

 
SWEETWATER AVENUE SEWER RELIEF ENGINEERING SERVICES  

 
 

 WS90500317 
 

NOTIFICATION LETTER NO. 1 
 

DECEMBER 19, 2023 
 

 
 
This notification letter shall become part of the Request for Qualifications for the above 
referenced project. 
 
 
The due date for SOQs has changed from December 29, 2023, to January 5, 2024. 
 
All other terms and conditions remain unchanged.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
Tonja A. Lepur 
Contracts Specialist  
CITY OF PHOENIX 
DESIGN AND CONSTRUCTION PROCUREMENT 
 
 
************************END OF NOTIFICATION************************ 


